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NWNA MEETING - Wednesday, March 26, 2014 - 7PM
SPEAKERS’ TOPICS:

. Our current drought and options for North Westdale residents

. The 2014 Green Garden Showcase

Saint Andrew's Lutheran Church - Fellowship Hall
11555 National Blvd. Los Angeles, 90064 (Federal and National)

Congresswoman Karen Bass
meets with the NWNA

Pcllowshlp Ha]] was packed with engaged neighbors, and plenty of refrcshments donated by Whole Foods were
on hand to nosh on. These were the ingredients for a very successful and pleasant visit with our warm and
friendly Representative in the United States Congress, Karen Bass.

Karen spoke briefly, maybe five minutes, before asking to hear from us. A good portion of the conversation
revolved around our concerns about Santa Monica Airport. We shared our appreciation for her letter to the FAA
expressing our concerns and we discussed options for moving forward including legislation, and a request for a
Presidential Executive Order. Karen spoke about her work on the Judiciary Committee, including immigration
reform.

Karen enjoyed discussing the issues that concern us for over an hour, and she mentioned that she hoped to be
invited to return another time.

[ want to thank all who attended and warmly greeted Karen with enthusiasm, asked great questions, and made
excellent comments. For those who were unable to schedule this meeting, and I heard from a number of you,
maybe you can the next time.

I want to again thank Whole Foods for donating delicious refreshments that we all enjoyed.

And of course I want to thank Karen Bass for visiting with us. So many of you commented to me how impressed
you were with her, and how you thought she was such a warm person. I agree. We are indeed fortunate to have
Karen as our representative in Congress!

Martin Rubin, NWNA President






